------ Forwarded Message ------Subject: An email from the Premier of Ontario
Date: Mon, 29 May 2017 12:31:48 +0000
From: Kathleen Wynne premier@premier.gov.on.ca>
To:Rita Hoffman

Dear Ms. Hoffman:

Thank you for taking the time to send your email on behalf of Vaccine Choice Canada regarding the proposed Bill 87, Protecting Patients Act, 2017. I appreciate hearing your views.

As the issue you raised would also interest my colleague the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, I have passed along a copy of your correspondence to him for his information and consideration.

Thank you again for contacting me. Please accept my best wishes.

Kathleen Wynne Premier of Ontario

c: The Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins

Please note that this email account is not monitored. For further inquiries, kindly direct your online message through https://correspondence.premier.gov.on.ca/en/feedback/default.aspx.

This email contains information intended only for the use of the individual named above. If you have received this email in error, we would appreciate it if you could advise us through the Fremier's website at <a href="https://correspondence.premier.gov.on.ca/en/feedback/default.aspx">https://correspondence.premier.gov.on.ca/en/feedback/default.aspx</a> and destroy all copies of this message. Thank you.